
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Advertisement for Enlistment of Law Firms 
 

The SAARC Development Fund (SDF) having its Secretariat in Thimphu, Bhutan, invites 
applications from interested Law Firms for enlistment as SDF’s Panel Law Firms in SAARC 
Member States(Afghanistan,Bangladesh, Bhutan, India, Nepal, Maldives, Pakistan and Sri Lanka). 
 

 

Interested Law Firms fulfilling the requisite qualifications are requested to send their proposals,  

firm profile and relevant documents bythe close of business (before 1600 hours) on28 

February, 2018 at info@sdfsec.org.  

 

The Terms of Reference for above mentioned services are available on www.sdfsec.org. For further  

details, please contact SDF on +975 17446912. 

 

   

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


